REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION

HENDERSON COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

MEETING DATE: October 21, 2009
SUBJECT: Naming of Edneyville Community Center Meeting Room
ATTACHMENTS: Letter of Request

SUMMARY OF REQUEST:

Attached you will find a letter from the Edneyville Community Center Association
requesting that the Board of Commissioners approve the naming of the large meeting
room at the Community Center in honor of Gaylerd Davis and Margaret Davidson. At
the Center, there is only one large meeting room, which may hold 150 people and a
smaller room (office space), which may hold up to 4 people.

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:

Staff recommends that the Board of Commissioners approve the naming of the large
meeting room at the Edneyville Community Center as the Davis-Davidson Room,
Gaylerd Davis-Margaret Davidson Room, Davidson-Davis Room, or some other variation
in order to honor these two individuals as requested by the Edneyville Community
Center Association.

Suggested Motion:

I move that the Board of Commissioners approve the naming of the Edneyville
Community Center large meeting room as
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Attn: Mr. Bill Moyer

100 N. King Street .

Hendersonville, NC 28792 %Q’V‘V
September 14, 2009

Dear County Commissioners,

During the last meeting of the Edneyville Community Center Association held on September 10, a
discussion took place regarding the new Community Center. As you may well know, Gaylerd Davis and
Margaret Davidson were/are instrumental in revitalizing the Edneyville Community. They both worked
extremely hard to start the Community Center project wheels turning. Unfortunately, Mr. Davis passed away
before he could see his dream come to fruition. Members of our Association feel very strongly that both of
these community members should be recognized and honored in a special way. A motion was brought up
and voted on at our last meeting that the meeting rooms be named after these two instrumental individuals.
Of course, we are aware that the decision to name the rooms could only be approved by the board of
commissioners. We urge you to take this matter under consideration and we would appreciate positive steps
toward this goal.

If you would care to discuss this situation in greater detail, we would be happy to meet with you
either in your office or at our next Edneyville Community Center Association meeting, which will be held at
7:00 PM on October 8, 2009 at the new community center building. We are hopeful that we can resolve this

issue in a manner that will be agreeable to both the County Board of Commissioners and the Edneyville
Community Center Association. I can be reached at 272-5795 for further discussion.

Sincerely,
Sam Palazz6lo, treasurer



